Department of Criminal Justice

Brad Livingston

Executive Director

April 3, 2015

MIM Distributors
P.O. Box 40799
San Francisco, CA 94140

Re: Publication allegedly mailed to—
Dear-

Thank you for your letter dated March 22, 2015 addressed to Warden Tilley. It was referred to me
for response.

The Boyd Unit mailroom reports that this offender did not receive this publication, nor was it sent
to the Mail System Coordinators Panel (MSCP) in Huntsville for review.

I spoke with MSCP staff regarding this offender. Your company is not on his negative mailing
list; therefore, no appeal is needed. Additionally, the January/February 20135 issue of Under Lock
& Key No. 42 was approved for distribution.

Perhaps the publication was not delivered due to unforeseen issues with the mail service used by
your company. Please ensure the mailing address is correct for , to
include his correct TDCJ number. You provided #108(@@in your correspondence. The mailing
address is: (I ). #! 5@ Boyd Unit, 200 Spur 113, Teague, TX 75860.

Sincerely,

%& 73 %(a/ Al
Alicia Frezia Nash
Corrections Law Support
TDCJ - Office of the General Counsel
P.O. Box 4004
Huntsville, TX 77342-4004

cc: Warden C. Tilley
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